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CONSULTATION TO LOWER THE AGE RANGE AT  
CROUGHTON ALL SAINTS CE PRIMARY SCHOOL TO 3 YEARS OLD AND FORM A 

NURSERY PROVISION WITHIN THE SCHOOL. 

Responses  
 

 
• Families with pupils on roll at Croughton All Saints CE Primary School 

No objections just further questions as per the presentation already shared 
 

• Croughton Parish Council 
No objections – see email response. 

From: Croughton Parish Clerk <clerk@croughtonparishcouncil.org.uk> 

Sent: 20 February 2023 12:23 

To: Bursar of Croughton All Saints CE Primary School <bursar@croughton.northants-ecl.gov.uk> 

Subject: Croughton School Nursery Consultation  

  

Dear Kaye, 

  

Thank you for sending the consultation paper for the proposal to provide Nursery provision within 

Croughton School, to Croughton Parish Council.  The Parish Councillors have asked me to express 

their full support for the proposal. 

  

Kind regards 

Karen 

  

Karen Kerby 

Croughton Parish Council Clerk 

Croughton Village Hall, Wheelers Rise, Croughton, NN13 5ND 

01869 819905 | clerk@croughtonparishcouncil.org.uk | www.croughtonparishcouncil.org.uk 

Office hours: Monday and Wednesday 09:30-12:30 
• Peterborough Diocese 

No objections – see email response. 

Good afternoon Sarah. 

 

There has been a swift response from the Board Executive Committee and they have formally given 

their approval. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Peter 

 

Peter Cantley 



Diocesan Director of Education, Diocese of Peterborough 

01604 887006 mob 07841032578 

Education Office, Bouverie Court, 6 The Lakes, Bedford Road, Northampton NN4 7YD 

www.peterborough-diocese.org.uk   

Follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/Peterborodio  

Find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/peterboroughdiocese   

 

Education for life, deeply Christian, serving the common good 
 

• Puddle Ducks Day Nursery 
No objections 
 

• Local nursery provisions 
No objections 
 

• Posted on website and in Local Parish magazine 
No objections 
 
 
 
 
 


